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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Another week of staying at home, and hope you all remain 
safe and well. We never tire of seeing the fantastic postings 
you are sharing of your children and their work during lock-
down. Once again, thank you for all your support and co-
operation.  
We had a fabulous response to our request for movers, smil-
ers and wavers for the ‘Shine’ video– which was so heart-
warming. Hope the children have enjoyed watching it and 
seeing themselves and their friends again ,if only remotely 
for now. Huge thanks to Mrs Hartley for all her editing! 
View it at; 
https://drive.google.com/file/
d/1bqV6A7GoR6mzZyZgOKTEpN5CAjbVYzrO/view?
usp=drivesdk 

    We had some lovely thank you’s… 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Whilst on the subject of thanks, we also received  this week 
a beautiful, very touching thank you message from Taylor 
to all key workers. It was a timely reminder to us all of the 
fantastic work being done every day in our hospitals and 
care homes. Seems Banksy agrees.. 
 

From Spencer  

From Mateusz 



 
 

    
 
 
I am continuing to put examples of the lovely work and ac-
tivities your children are doing on the school’s Twitter ac-
count—so do keep looking to see if your child or their 
friends are featured…. 
 
Here’s a super example of a piece of Growth Mindset work, 
completed by our lovely Mateusz, which has a strong mes-
sage for us all. 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

School remains temporarily closed, but we are awaiting 
Government updates and guidance as to any phased or par-
tial re-opening, and will be in touch as  soon as we have 
any specific news.  
 
It’s VE Remembrance Day tomorrow and I’ve emailed you 
all out an invite to a virtual VE picnic in your gardens. Do 
send us your photos if you are celebrating… 
There’s a lovely video to explain VE Day for children to be 
found at ; 
https://youtu.be/mse35_d4WNU 
It contains free resources to download and activities for the 
children too.  
 
Have a great weekend everyone,  
With very best wishes,  
Jacquie Birch   
Associate 
Headteacher 
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